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What Have We Been Learning? 

The children have been extremely busy this week and have been 
wowing us with their hard work. 

In English this week we have been writing a setting description of 
the Place Between.  The children have been impressing us with their 

use of noun phrases to describe and have made some fantastic 
vocabulary choices.   

In Maths we have been building on our addition skills to now add two 
2 digit numbers that cross the tens boundary.  We have been 

applying our knowledge of tens and ones and place value to help us 
answer addition number sentences. 

In Science we have started to think about different habitats 
animals live in and why they are best suited to that habitat.  To get 

the children engaged and curious we posed the question: 

“What if ALL animals lived on the grasslands of the Savannah?’ 

The children were asked to consider the question and use their 
knowledge of what all living things need to survive to help them think 

of fors and againsts this idea. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Next Week 
 
 
 
 
 

In English we will be starting to 
innovate and plan our own 

settings that Leon visits when 
he goes into the Magic Box. 

 
In Maths we will be subtracting 
two 2 digit numbers that cross 

the 10’s boundary. 
 

Home Learning 
 

Create a poster for one of the 
following habitats: 

 Tundra 
 Ocean 
 Forest 
 Grasslands 
 Wetlands 
 Desert 

 
Some possible ideas to research 
are the climate, animals that live 
in that habitat and where in the 

world we find them. 
Any home learning will be 

celebrated in class. 
 

Reading x 5 a week 
 

Spellings 
 


